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Question: has there been a change to the department/agency’s guidelines on study since the 

2012-13 Budget Estimates (May 2012)? If yes, please provide details. 

 

For this financial year to date, detail all education expenses (ie in house courses and tertiary 

studies) for each portfolio department and agency. Include what type of course, the total cost, 

cost per participant, the employment classification of each participant, how many participants 

and the amount of study leave granted to each participant (provide a breakdown for each 

employment classification). Also include the reason for the study and how it is beneficial for 

the department/agency. 

 

Answer: 

 

There has been no change to OIGIS guidelines on study since the 2012-13 Budget Estimates 

(May 2012). 

There have been no educational expenses for OIGIS in this financial year to date (as at 30 

September 2012). 

  


